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Translation provided by Google Translator. There may be 
errors. Please call PPS Language Line, 503.916.3589 for 
support with translation. 
 
All School News 
 
This week is Spirit Week! 
 
Our student leadership team worked hard to create the ideas 
for Spirit Week. The three days left are: 

 
Wednesday:  Wild Hair/Hat Day 
Thursday:  Summer Day 

(Bring on Spring Break dressed in your best 
gear for lounging around on the beach) 

Friday:  PJ Day (Don’t forget tennis shoes for 
PE/Recess) 
 

Next week is Spring Break! Have a wonderful week off and 
we will see everyone back on Monday, April 1, no joke! 
 
A reminder - Last day of Chess Club is this Friday, March 22. 
There will be no Chess Club after Spring Break. 
 
Finally, we will be emptying the lost & found over Spring 
Break. Please remind your students to check the lost & found 
this week! 
 

  
 

 
A strong, diverse and respectful 
community where we make learning 
creative and fun! 
 

 
 

Upcoming 
Events 
 
Spirit Week 

3.18.19-3.22.19 
 

Spring Break 
3.25.19-3.29.19 

 
Teacher Planning Day 

Monday, 4.8.19 
No School 

 
Kindergarten Connect 

Thursday, 4.11.19 
6:00 pm 
Library 
 

STEAM Night 
Thursday, 4.18.19 
6:00 pm 

 
Principal’s Coffee 

Friday, 4.19.19 
9:00 am 

Library Information 
 
For volunteer opportunities, please visit the Library Google 
Sheet if you would like to come in and help us! 
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1vZxwQFXzXbd85R
pi2h3ced6pd-yOSMsZx4OJ3IWmkDU/edit#gid=304568331  
 
 
 
 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1vZxwQFXzXbd85Rpi2h3ced6pd-yOSMsZx4OJ3IWmkDU/edit#gid=304568331
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1vZxwQFXzXbd85Rpi2h3ced6pd-yOSMsZx4OJ3IWmkDU/edit#gid=304568331


PTO News 
 
 
Reminder, PTO is for everyone. Please get involved, and 
stay connected! 
Website + Store: ​www.chiefjosephschool.org 
Follow us on Facebook: ​@chiefjosephschool  

Email your questions & ideas:  
info@chiefjosephschool.org  
president@chiefjosephschool.org 
volunteer@chiefjosephschool.org 

Interested in quick PTO reminders?​ We are on the Remind 
App! Text "@cjpt" to 81010. Opt-out anytime. 

 
Tag/Testing Information 
 

TAG: 
 
The TAG department has finished up testing for this school 
year. If you nominated your child for TAG, you will be notified 
via the TAG department in a letter that will indicate whether or 
not your child scored within the threshold of TAG (97% or 
higher) and TAG Potential (95-97%) Letters should go out to 
you by early to mid April. 
 
Students in grades 3-5 will receive SBAC (statewide testing) 
scores for the next year in the summer, and if those scores 
are within the above percentiles, you will also receive a letter 
letting you know. Parents who receive this letter will need to 
complete a nomination form and return it to the school by a 
given deadline next year, if you would like your child to be 
identified as TAG.  
 
SBAC: 
 
Statewide testing for grades 3-5 will begin after Spring Break. 
Tests generally occur in classrooms where students tend to 
be most comfortable. Students will be given ample breaks 
and testing sessions are broken up over several days. To 
ensure students are ready both emotionally and physically, 
please make sure your child gets a good night's rest, and is 
on time each day.  
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